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Breakfast Menu

Lunch Menu

School breakfast and lunch menus will no longer be
sent home with students. Please refer to this link or

the district webpage to view the menu.

November is a month that reminds us of all the reasons that we have to be thankful, and we
have so much to be thankful for in our school community. Your support of our school and
children creates a wonderful and welcoming learning environment. The staff at Plover-Whiting
join me in expressing our deepest gratitude for everything you do each day to make our
students successful.

Upcoming Events:

Nov. 2~ Picture Retake Day

Nov. 4~ Principal Hintz Silly String

Nov. 8~ Plover Whiting Family Connections Meeting 6:00-7:00
Nov. 11~Veteran's Day
Nov. 11~ Report Cards Sent Home
Nov. 14~ No School / Parent-Teacher Conferences 11:00-7:00
Nov. 14~ Community Canned Good Collection Week at PW
Nov. 17~ Parent-Teacher Conferences 4:00-8:00
Nov. 23~ No School

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XNMrtU7h90K8Uupq1pksC1KysTJ5SRyp/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LJPXjhh6MzBKzCHFZHF5QgdkmmpdHiX0/view?usp=sharing


2022-2023 Parent Brochure for Title I

2022-2023 Parent Brochure for Title I in Spanish

2022-2023 Parent Brochure for Title I in Hmong

Community Canned Good Collection

Nov. 24~ No School
Nov. 25~ No School
Dec. 7~ E-Learning Day

Reading News and Information

Please click on the links below to learn more about what our reading team has to offer Plover-
Whiting students and families.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/130biQ1j5QKS7OVGl3wXnQKeNRTqbStQq/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19oIgAeuMFdxePEK5c7y6wKrOH6LH6-QZ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1F1kxw_Lbhbemc8SWJ9gMPdcLi4TW3oOP/view?usp=sharing


Plover-Whiting Student Council will be hosting a Canned Good
Collection to donate to members of our community. To make it a
little more exciting, this will be a competition between classes…
The classroom with the most canned goods donated by the
deadline will win a class pizza party!


Canned goods will be collected the week of November 14th-18th. The final pickup of items will
be first thing Monday morning, 11/21/22. Any canned goods are acceptable to donate: fruits,
vegetables, beans etc. Homeroom teachers will collect these items in a box in their
classrooms during that week, and Student Council members will keep track of each class’
total.


Thank you for considering donating to help our local community members!

Webpage: Plover Whiting Family Connections

Check out our webpage!

PWFC's Meeting Date: Nov. 8th, 6 - 7 p.m.

Plover-Whiting Family Connections Message

HOLIDAY STORE IS COMING!

On December 8 and 9, students will be able to shop for the
Holidays! (more information to come). At this time we are
asking for donations of: wrapping paper, tape, tags and paper
bags for students to wrap their gifts. Please drop off
donations in the box in front of the office. Thank you in
advance!

https://sites.google.com/view/pwpto/home
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iYO5O_jBakQRAIcr5v6YNL2uciO-uwrW-363mGcgBUA/edit?usp=sharing
https://cdn.smore.com/u/9d0e/fc531687d06b7e7fbd39a01f094b97e6.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/8885/49e051a5ae024cf06e1572fc80dad174.jpg


Thanks to our PW Family Connections, donators,
families and students~our fundraiser was a success!

RACE For Education Pictures

Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP)

This program provides eligible households up to $30 a month off internet bills and a one-
time $100 discount off a connected device.
Visit https://www.whitehouse.gov/getinternet/#_blank to learn more.



The Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL) established the ACP, providing eligible households up
to $30 a month off internet bills and a one-time $100 discount off a connected device. The
Administration secured commitments from internet service providers across the country to
offer high-speed plans that are fully covered -- meaning millions of families can get high-speed
internet at no cost. An estimated 40% of households qualify for the ACP, including those with
an income at or below 200% of the federal poverty level ($55,500 for a family of four) and
those participating in certain federal programs (without regard to income). GetInternet.gov is a
one-stop shop to check eligibility and sign up. Moreover, the Department released a Back to

https://myalbum.com/album/kQm5bmvu5o97id/?invite=3a34ec04-892c-46fd-a5d1-13dfe6706c8a
https://www.whitehouse.gov/getinternet/#_blank
http://getinternet.gov/


School ACP Toolkit with a ready-to-use backpack flyer that schools and community partners
may use to help students and their families enroll.

Student Fees Due

Student fee payments were due in October. If you have not yet paid and you are in need of
assistance, please contact the school office at 715-345-5424. Payments are greatly
appreciated.

Fall Fest, Costume Party and Trunk-or-Treat!

We had a blast this past week! Monday, Oct. 24th, PW had our Fall Fest. It was a hit! Thank you
to all those who were able to join us for a fun filled night. We had over 90 families attend.
Thank you to the 72 UWSP students who volunteered their time to help make this event run
smoothly. On Oct. 26th, students had a blast participating in fall activities with their peers and
showing their costumes off at the all school costume parade. That evening, we had a
wonderful turn out at our Trunk-or-Treat event! Thank you to all the families who decorated a
trunk, donated candy and for bringing your families! A huge shout out to our Plover-Whiting
Families Connections (PWFC) for hosting this event!


https://cdn.smore.com/u/26dd/11afd8a504b2310ace10f0d3e2a9b24e.jpg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/864d/2fff560f89402e2ad076c0cf94090f96.jpg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/d603/89d22c51225cfaeca39871a9c5963ba4.jpg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/caf8/abfea9954f039f2916df37c0eaf1a54b.jpg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/07ac/37563fb0ba558ae480ef775f1f23b301.jpg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/bf3e/63fdb6a2e1fd6fc83a3920923fbeafb3.jpg


Holiday Basket

If your family would like to request a Holiday Basket, please
fill out the application below and return it before December
10th to:


Holiday Basket Project

5000 Heffron Street
Stevens Point WI 54481


If you need a paper copy of the application, call PW's main
office at 715-345-5424. (Late applications will not be
accepted).


https://cdn.smore.com/u/45ee/336ee39c531b3805e6cd9d01db1a07de.jpg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/fa9d/ce09d20915af83dc5152a3018b42dc71.jpg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/2682/67872a15565fc2278ebca5ad24ade98a.jpg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/06ef/74ce00b5271f9a6f552861735130d90e.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/2725/5822580a52c221823c7ec1a448b51b3c.jpg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/070c/556363c1900747a0452af03fb2c79ef7.jpg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/ce31/9ee2859733ae5d37b8e426210596ee47.jpg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/e9cf/1650aa752b74449a2193cb769f6938cc.jpg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/2af2/0328fe6cddb6ccaf233403ffe8eb7709.jpg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/35a3/7add526bcd568fbfe907949acc995bda.jpeg


Holiday Basket Application

Let's Help Out Our Bus Drivers!

If your child is riding the school bus, we would appreciate your help in ensuring that your
house or fire number is visible on your mailbox or house. Please check your mailbox/house
for number visibility and that these are not blocked by low-hanging branches or shrubs.
Number visibility will specifically help relief drivers to do their job more effectively by ensuring
that pickup locations are clearly marked as we head into winter months with limited daylight
during AM/PM routes. Thank you for your assistance!


Sincerely,


Lee Nowicki

Transportation Manager

Facebook

Plover-Whiting Elementary School

Angela Hintz, Principal

Plover-Whiting Elementary Sch… anhintz@pointschools.net

715-345-5424 pointschools.net/Plover-Whiting

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1x3XWVNUg-RxAUVPkq4aQFuaUJOcJWMT7/view?usp=sharing
https://www.facebook.com/PloverWhitingElementary/
https://cdn.smore.com/u/488e/614d46d6d6fbe98fa84cac2684cfa22a.png
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=Plover-Whiting%20Elementary%20School%2C%20Hoover%20Avenue%2C%20Plover%2C%20WI%2C%20USA&hl=en
mailto:anhintz@pointschools.net
tel:715-345-5424
https://www.pointschools.net/Plover-Whiting

